
Press Statement 
4 NOVEMBER 2020 
 
Regarding to the reporting in The Vibes on 1/1/2020 - 3 Selangor reps reiterate opposition to Kuala Langat 
forest degazettement; PHSKLU (Pertahankan Hutan Simpan Kuala Langat) do welcome the opposition of the 
said ADUNs (Selangor State Assembly Reps) on the degazettement of Kuala Langat North Forest Reserve 
(KLNFR). The struggle is to save the forest. 
 
We met last night and discussed this news reporting. So far, 5 ADUNs have signed the pledge, 3 from PKR and 
2 from DAP as stated below. 
   
N14 Rawang - YB Chua Wei Kiat (PKR) 
N23 Dusun Tua - YB Edry Faizal Eddy Yusof (DAP) 
N35 Kg Tunku - YB Lim Yi Wei (DAP) 
N40 Kota Anggerik - YB Najwan Halimi (PKR) 
N46 Pelabuhan Klang - YB Azmizam Zaman Huri (PKR) 
 
Regarding the three ADUNs who did not sign the pledge letter, we would like not to speculate. A rep from the 
coalition have approached YB Elizabeth Wong in hope of understanding the situation better. We are happy to 
do the same for the other two ADUNs, YB Michelle Ng (Subang Jaya) and Rajiv Risyakaran (Bukit Gasing) later. 
 
We would like to reiterate to all the ADUNs and MPs (Member of Parliaments) of Selangor, as an elected rep 
and as a measure of good governance; we strongly encourage them to follow the lead of the five ADUNs and 
sign the pledge and make their stand clear. 
 
Prepared by PHSKLU. 
For enquiries, please contact Suresh Kumar at 019-569-6964 or peoplesbhr@suaram.net  
 
 
 
 
 
 


